
  IMPORTANT DATES 
 
• October 20 — Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 
 

• October 23 — Board Meeting 4:30 pm 
 

• November 3-4 — Bama & Back 
 

• November 6 — Fall Festival 5-7 pm 
 

• November 13 — Shoebox Deadline 
 

ELECTION POSITION 
 

There is information at the Welcome Center for anyone that would 
like to be a part of the November 8th election and make a little 
money.  Edison Research is looking to hire Vote Reporters across 
each Georgia County for the upcoming election.  Feel free to pick 
up a flyer if you are interested. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  
on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors.  

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds · Rev. Phil Wortz 
328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA  30817 

www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org  

 
 
 
 
 

October 16, 2022 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
SYMPATHY 

 

We extend sympathy to Denise & Price McWhorter in the passing 
of Denise’s brother, Mr. Dwaine Biggerstaff.  Remember this family 
in your prayers. 
 

SPEED THE LIGHT 
 

We still have bags available in the lobby to help raise money for 
Speed the Light to help Project Rescue.  Each bag has a number  
1-300.  After service, you can select a bag and give a matching 
offering.  Our goal is to raise $20,000 over the next month to help 
rescue those in sex slavery around the world.  For more info go to 
projectrescue.org. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 

Shoeboxes have arrived!  Through Operation Christmas Child, you 
have the opportunity to share the love of Jesus with children 
around the world by filling a shoebox with toys, hygiene items and 
school supplies.  Brochures are available that explain how to pack 
a shoebox and contain the packing label.  Deadline to turn in 
shoeboxes is Sunday, November 13th.   
 

FALL FESTIVAL 
 

Our Fall Festival is Sunday, November 6th from 5-7 pm.  There are 
still a few slots that need to be filled with a volunteer.  Sign-up at 
the Welcome Center if you can help out.   
 

As part of our Fall Festival, we are having a Chili Cook-Off and 
Dessert Bake-Off with prizes for the top three in each category.  
Sign-up sheets are at the Welcome Center. 
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